
From: James, Andrew G - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: 'lbradley@generalengineering.net' 
Subject: Notice to Proceed - Montello Lodge - BRRTS # 02-39-283764 
 
Hello Lynn, 
Thank you for submitting a site investigation work plan to address the contamination at the Montello 
Lodge site, BRRTS # 02-39-283764. This email serves as your notice to proceed. Please let me know 
when you have your field work scheduled or if I can be of any assistance.  
 
Thanks, 
Andy  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Andrew James 

Hydrogeologist Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: 920-662-5149 
Andrew.James@wisconsin.gov 
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